
4/30 Master Plan 101 Meeting Attendance, 6:30-Hilton Senior 
Center 
 
Attendees:  Harry Leonard, Diane Payacopoulos, Bob Carroll, Reginald B. Santos, Brenda 
Chouinard, Jerry Klima, Gary Kitchin, Deborah Kitchin, Terry Kyrios, Ruthie True, Mike 
Pawlisheck, Susan Pawlisheck, Alan Thompson, Liz Thompson, Lou Masiello, Lisa Davidson, 
John Davidson, Al Peterson, Mary Cuddire, Pat Beevers, Barbara Souther, John Haggerty, 
Jackie Haggerty, Tim Mulcahy, Ed Hunt, Joyce Hartt, Bev Gulazian, David Holscher, Robert 
Straubel, Lisa Pearson, Leah Hill, Rick Taintor, Sue Brown, Susan St. Pierre 
 
Robert Straubel opened the meeting, introducing the consultants-Rick Taintor, Sue Brown and 
Susan St. Pierre.  Consultants presented a powerpoint presentation on the background of Master 
Plans (Master Plan 101-can be found on the Salisbury Master Plan website) and what their role 
will be in the Master Plan.  Questions were asked and answered regarding the process.  Meeting 
closed at 8:30. 


